
Regional Transport Committee 

03 June 2020   

 

New Zealand Transport Agency Director's Report Page 1 

 

Report No.  20-68 

Information Only - No Decision Required  

NEW ZEALAND TRANSPORT AGENCY DIRECTOR'S REPORT 

  

1. PURPOSE 

1.1. The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update on the New Zealand 
Transport Agency’s regional and national activities.  

 

2. RECOMMENDATION 

That the Committee recommends that Council:  

a. receives the update from the Director Regional Relationships (Lower North Island), 
New Zealand Transport Agency. 

 

3. FINANCIAL IMPACT 

3.1. There is no financial impact as a result of this item.  

4. COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

4.1. None required. 

5. SIGNIFICANT BUSINESS RISK IMPACT 

5.1. There is no significant business risk impact as a result of this item. 

6. BACKGROUND 

6.1. Emma Speight, Director Regional Relationships (Lower North Island) will provide a 
presentation to the Committee on behalf of the New Zealand Transport Agency outlining 
regional and national activities. 

7. SIGNIFICANCE 

7.1. This is not a significant decision according to the Council’s Policy on Significance and 
Engagement. 

Leana Shirley       Rhona Hewitt 
SENIOR TRANSPORT PLANNER    MANAGER TRANSPORT SERVICES 

 

ANNEXES 

There are no attachments for this report.     


